
January 3, 2024

CCPSWinter Weather Advisory for Thursday, January 4, 2024

JONESBORO - The National Weather Service (NWS) is forecasting temperatures and wind chill levels to
fall below freezing levels during bus stop hours for Clayton County on Thursday, January 4, 2024. It is
anticipated that the wind chill temperature could drop to 24 degrees at 6:00 a.m. on Thursday. Temperatures
are expected to rise above freezing by mid-morning.

District-level and school-level leadership officials encourage parents/guardians/caregivers and students to
prepare for these conditions at bus stops and for walking to school. Students should wear appropriate
clothing to protect against the cold.

Special Note: The information expressed here is the most current information related to anticipated
weather in the district. It should be understood that weather changes may occur, and as those changes are
confirmed by the National Weather Service, they will be reported for any actions deemed appropriate.

While the school district will continue to monitor conditions, we encourage everyone to be safe and stay
connected for updated information regarding any potential weather issues through the following outlets: 

● All television and radio stations in the Metro Area
● CCPS SchoolMessenger phone and email 
● CCPS Infinite Campus portal 
● CCPS Information – e-blast to employees and stakeholders 
● CCPS Channel 24  (accessible through the CCPS Website)
● CCPS Website: www.clayton.k12.ga.us 
● CCPS Social Media Platforms and CCPS Mobile APP


